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A2L Policy 

 
Important notice to our valued equipment dealers:  
 
Beginning January 1, 2025, HVAC equipment manufacturers will officially begin the transition to more 
environmentally friendly refrigerants.  As part of this change, new systems will start using A2L 
refrigerants, which are designed to reduce environmental impact while maintaining the same level of 
comfort and efficiency you expect. 
 
The law states that R410a residential single-phase products (air conditioners, heat pumps, coils, air 
handlers, ductless etc.) with a manufacture date before December 31,2024 can be sold and installed 
throughout the year 2025. This means we have a one year sell through to continue to provide you 
and your customers R410a product as long as it is available through December 31, 2025.  
 
Starting January 1, 2026 all R410a residential equipment (air conditioners, heat pumps, coils, air 
handlers, ductless, etc.) must be R454B or R32 low GWP compliant. 
 
DUE TO THE REGULATORY CHANGE, IN ORDER TO BE COMPLIANT, WOLFF BROS. SUPPLY 
IS IMPLEMENTING THE FOLLOWING POLICY: 
 

• Starting March 1, 2025, all orders that contain R410a residential single-phase equipment that 
are older than 30 days that have not been picked up, delivered, and/or billed will be cancelled 
and restocked. 

• Starting June 1, 2025, all R410a equipment sales are final and no returns or exchanges.  
 
3 phase commercial equipment has a sell through period from January 1, 2025 to December 31, 2028.  
We will update our policy to include these products in future updates. 
 
We thank you for your business and please reach out to your local sales team with any questions. 
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